
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – November 2021

Hi BDTHC Members,

Well never fails, it rained again at our 
Picnic and Hunt!  But we still had a 
great time!  Good food and friends.

We had a short meeting at the picnic and 
then again on our regular day, Nov. 8,
2021 at the Forty Fort Municipal 
building.  Only had 5 attending at the 
regular meeting.

We discussed the Christmas Party and all should be ready.  This 
will take place at our regular club meeting in December.  12 
-13-2021 in the basement of the Forty Fort Municipal building.  
The club will provide the food.  If you want to bring 
something to add to the menu you may.

We wish everyone a HAPPY THANKSGIVING!  And hope to see you all 
at the Christmas Party.

Happy Detecting
President BDTHC
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


